
 

 

 

POLICE VISIT 
The year 2’s have been learning 

about our local community in 

Guided Inquiry. We were 

fortunate enough to have 2 guest 

speakers from the Mill Park 

police station come to the 

school. They explained their jobs 

and how they keep our 

community safe. All of the 

students enjoyed the visit, 

especially when the police 

officers started playing their 

sirens! 


